
 

 

Message to parents with regard to COVID-19. 

Emailed to all parents and carers of Bramcote College students  

for whom we hold a valid email address. 

 

17th March 2020 

 

Please note, we are doing all we can to keep school open. Given potential issues around staffing, we will be 

updating our website and social media channels daily, and will email or text out any information as 

appropriate. 

For now, we are planning to be open tomorrow (Wednesday 18th March) for all year groups. 

 

Mrs Gale 


